
Welcome! 

Knowing and Reflecting Jesus! 
May 11, 2024 - 10:45 AM 

 
 

Prelude                                                 Dan Wilcox  
 
Welcome                                              Teddy Shupe 
 
Joy of Giving                                              Jim Davidson 
                         Disaster & Famine Relief 
 
Children’s Story                                        Teddy Shupe 
 
New Bibles             Sabbath School Children 
 
Songs of Praise                                          Janice Renck 
 
Praying Together                                  Scotty Fletcher  
 
Profession of Faith   Jennifer Katsma 
 
Worship in Music             Patty Marsh & Darla Shupe 
 
Scripture Reading                             Clayton McIntyre 

2 Kings 8:6 
 

Message from the Word       Teddy Shupe 
   Meeting Jesus in Scripture: 

              "Inspiring Qualities of Mothers in Israel" 

                                                                                                                                           

                                                                         

 

 

 

Ministry Team 
Pastor Teddy Shupe 
   

Associates in Pastoral Care 
 Bill Skidmore, Lead Elder; Travis Barker, Nathan Cutler,  
     Dan Frickle, Wanda Kirchmeier, Baylen Kreiter, Lola 
 Lile, Scott Rivas, Sarah Thomas, Matt Thomas 
 

Church Staff 
 Administrative Assistant Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Custodian Nathan Katsma 
 

Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) 
 Principal Darla Shupe 
     School Board Chairman                            Baylen Kreiter 
  

Additional Personnel 
 Church Clerk                                      Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Church Treasurer                                              Ed Wines 
     Head Deacon          Gregg Speers 
     Lead Deacon for May                           Travis Sammons 

Contact Information 
 

Office Hours: Mon—Thurs 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 
Website: www.valleyadventist.church 
E-mail: office@valleyadventist.org 
Pastor’s E-mail: teddy@valleyadventist.org 
Phone: 509-926-5866     
Live Streaming/Archive: www.valleyadventist.church 
                                          (Click on Watch Live and enjoy!) 
Spokane Valley Adventist School Phone: 509-926-0955 
SVAS E-Mail: dshupe.svas@gmail.com 

Sabbath Schools 
9:30—10:30 AM 

 

Sanctuary: Jim Davidson/Virginia Davidson 
Fellowship Hall: Collegiate Class, Kent & Cheryl Jones 
Fellowship Hall: SE corner, Travis Sammons Class 
Fellowship Hall: NE corner, Juan Palacios Spanish Class 
Library: Ron & Sue Eastman Class  
Something Else Bible Fellowship                           Room 2 
Abide Sabbath School            Room 1 
Youth: Grades 9 - 12                                    Room 5 
Juniors/Earliteen: Ages 10 - 14                      Room 3 
Primary: Ages 7 - 10                        Room 7 
Kindergarten: Ages 4 - 7                                   Room 6 
Beginners: Ages 0 - 4                        Room 4 

Heating & Cooling Replacement (HVAC) 

Fundraising Progress: 
 Projected Cost:   $250,000 
 Amount Raised/Pledged:  $190,000 
 Amount Still Needed:   $60,000 
Thank you for your sacrificial giving for God’s house! 



 

Week at a Glance 
 

Today - Enjoying Sabbath until 8:15 PM  
May 12 - Tech Tutoring, 11AM (RSVP) 503-820-8478 
May 13 - Fin Com Mtg, 6 PM; Sch Brd Mtg, 7 PM 
May 14 - Elders Mtg, 6 PM; Ch Brd Mtg, 7 PM  
May 15 - Pathfinders, 6:00 PM 
May 16 - Community Prayer Gathering, 7:00 PM 
May 17 - UCA Sacred Concert, 7:30 PM 
              

Looking Ahead 
 

May 23 - SVAS Grade 2-4 Musical Play, 6:30 PM 
June 19-22 - Camp Meeting @ UCA 
June 28-30 - Church Camp Out! 
July 22-27 - Vacation Bible School 
Sept. 27+ - Bible Prophecy Series 

   Financial Information 
Monthly Church Budget Needs—$23,039 

  

Amount received through May 4                            $2,115 

Still needed to meet May budget                         $20,924 

                                       

 

 

 
 

 

 

This QR code is linked to SVAC 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 Sue Eastman—healing 

 Chelle Martin—healing 

 Gemma Smith—healing 

 Leonard Westermeyer—healing 

 Freda Willoughby—healing 
 

 

~ Announcements & Events ~ 
 

Welcome To Our Worship Service! 
 
New Pew Bibles - If you would like to help fund this 
ministry, contact one of our Children's Sabbath School 
leaders or Jen Jeffery! 
 
The Herzbergs Are Moving Tomorrow - If you are 
available to help, please call Joel at 208-618-1941 
 
Our Spokane Valley Adventist School Spring Concert 
will be this Thursday, May 16 at 6:30 PM! Come enjoy 
and support with your presence our students and the 
musical talents that they have developed! 
 
Upper Columbia Academy Band, Choral & Orchestra 
Sacred Concert will happen here this coming Friday 
evening at 7:30 PM! Please bring a friend, encourage 
and be blessed by the inspiration of our young people! 
 
Our Church Community Garden has some available 
raised beds for the upcoming garden season! Please 
contact Tianna Barker if you're interested @ 509-960-
0975. 
  
Please Help the Valley Pathfinders collect disposable 
diapers for rural community centers in the Spangle  
area.  There will be a collection bin in the foyer until 
May 15.  We will take them to the PF Fair May 17-19.   
Thanks so much for supporting our kids!! 
  
Our Church Directory is Online! To view the  
directory online and see if your info is correct, go to  
www.members.InstantChurchDirectory.com and follow 
the prompts under “Sign In” to “Create a login now.” 
Please remember, you must confirm your email address 
before you can sign in. There is also a free mobile app  
available for download. Simply search for “Instant 
Church Directory” to get the download. You will need 
to use your email address as listed in our directory to 
create a log-in the first time you use the directory online 
& via the mobile app. Need help or have questions? 
Please contact Brooke Wood: 
brookewood92@outlook.com 
 
Save the Date July 22-27, 2024 VBS is coming soon: 
Treasure Island (where Jesus is always with me).  At 
this Vacation Bible School kids will explore Thunder 
Island, a place where God speaks to us from the thunder 
to tell us how much He loves us! They’ll love learning 
more about Jesus through Bible stories from the Gospel 
of John.  If anyone would be willing to help out please 
contact Dawn Belding-Wilson at 208-899-6516. 
 
Quiet Bags are available in the parents room to help 
keep children busy during our service.  
 
 

 

Did you know? 
Our Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS)  

students had their annual Fun Run yesterday,  
Friday, May 10, with the teachers and parents  

participating and cheering them on!  A big thank you 
to those of you who sponsored a student to help 

raise funds for our school for needs not covered by 
the budget.  For those who may have missed the 

opportunity to provide a sponsorship, you may still 
do so by contacting Darla at her email: 

dshupe.svas@gmail.com! 
www.svassda.org 

mailto:dshupe.svas@gmail.com

